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Today in school, we have had our very own World Religion 
Day celebration. This day is typically celebrated every January 
on the third Sunday of the month. Its aim is to promote 
understanding and peace between all religions, encouraging 
people to learn about other faiths. 
We took the theme of ‘celebrations’ and each class chose a 
celebration for the religion they have been learning about 
and carried out activities linked to this. They have been 
baking, making Eid bags, visiting the local mosque, listening 
to our special visitor Mr Barnes and lots more. We ended the 
day with a whole school assembly to share what we had 
learnt with each other.  
 

     
 

Today has reminded us of the British values of; mutal respect 
and tolerance of those of different faiths and beliefs and our 
school values; respect and diversity. We are always so proud 
to see these values in our children and the respect that they 
show each other. 
Happy World Religion day everyone! I hope you have a lovely 
weekend, whatever you are doing. 
  
Mrs Bailey   
 

Year 2, take a step back in time 

Purple and Blue class visited Tatton 
Park this week and travelled back in 
time to …. 1887, when the Prince and 
Princess of Wales honoured Tatton 
with a visit. To help with the 
preparations, the children were 
recruited as extra servants. Before 
getting down to work, the new 
servants were given strict instructions 
by the housekeeper regarding their 
behaviour and social status of the 
time. The servants were involved in 
the day to day running of the mansion 
through a range of hands on activities. 
New servants were also taken around 
the mansion so they could see how 
much work there was to be done and 
what life was like living in a grand 
house. It was an amazing experience 
and a great way for the children to 
learn by immersing themselves in this 
era.  
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Stars of the week 

Nursery - Waiho           Nursery - Amal 

Red - Arthur                      Orange - Mohammed 

Yellow - Lenny           Green - Grayson 

Blue -  Timea                      Purple - All of the class 

Silver - Thomas                 Gold - Alfie-Mac 

Diamond - Rhys                Jade - Daizy-Mae 

Ruby - Ashlee                    Sapphire - Alissa 

Topaz - Harley           Opal - Muhammed 

Emerald - Sophie-Mae    Amethyst - Rosa 
 

 

Well Done Everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done Everyone! 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Pen Licence 

Award  

 

 

Haroon 

Isla 

Hussein 

Bryce 

Shachin in Ruby 

 

Well done! 

Polite Reminders 

Please Read SchoolPing daily - At least one parent of every 
child needs to be accessing SchoolPing on a regular basis. 
Please ensure you Check the ‘My Messages’ tab as well as 
‘School News’. Individual/class/group messages are found 
there.  

Parent Pay - School is now cashless, 
payments for trips, snacks etc. need to be 
made via ParentPay. Snack payments 
MUST be paid by Monday at 8:30am for 
the child to receive school snack for the 
week. 
School day - our school day starts at 8.45am. Children should 
be in their classrooms ready to start learning by this time. 

Little Links - please remember to complete a registration form 
before your child attends little links (before or after school) 
even if they are only going to be attending once. The forms 
are available at the office, thank you. 

Dates for Your Diary 

Break the Rules Day – Thursday 13th February 

Reading Drop ins: 

KS1- Monday 10th February at 2.45pm 

KS2 - Tuesday 11th February at 2.45pm 

Gold - Wednesday 12th February at 2.45pm 

Silver - Wednesday 12th February at 2.45pm 

School breaks up - Friday 14th February at 1pm 
There will be no afternoon nursery or Little Links 

School re-opens - Monday 24th February 
 

Attendance 
From 6.01.25 – 10.01.25 

Class %  

Red 88.6 

Orange 89.3 

Green 88.6 

Yellow 84.8 

Blue 91.9 

Purple 90.6 

Diamond 87.6 

Sapphire 93.2 

Opal 92.8 

Emerald 82.0 

Topaz 92.6 

Amethyst 94.5 

Jade 85.0 

Ruby 95.4 

Silver 91.0 

Gold 89.2 

Totals 90.1 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Ruby 
class who have successfully 
achieved 95.4%. All other 
classes need to make 
significant improvements to 
also earn their extra 
playtime.   

Whilst we are sure that the 
weather played a big part in 
the poor attendance figures 
last week, we really do need 
to do better since other local 
schools have achieved over 
95%.  

 
Attendance Update from 
the Local Authority 

The link below will take you to 
the LA updated webpage with 
information about penalty 
notices. There have been 
changes made by the 
Department For Education. 

School attendance | 
warrington.gov.uk 

https://www.warrington.gov.uk/school-attendance
https://www.warrington.gov.uk/school-attendance

